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February 23, 2014

Sultan Club family,

Like many of our predecessors, we always get questions, comments and concerns about our 
performance and that of the club. But rather than try to address them individually, this year, we decided 
to take you behind the scenes with a town hall meeting.

So, please mark your calendar and join us. The free event has been rescheduled for 6 p.m. Sunday, 
March 23. Plan to be there as it is a very important meeting for our committee, community, and, quite 
frankly, our future.

Got questions for the administration? Always wondered about how something is done at the club? 
Have suggestions moving forward? Join us for this special event as the current administration opens its 
books and recaps 2013 and outlines its plans and goals for 2014. The presentation will be followed by a 
question and answer session for all Sultan Club members.

Included in this letter is a membership renewal/application  and a stamped return envelope. You will 
notice that we had to make the di�cult decision of raising dues for the �rst time in more 30 years. 
Please join as at the town hall meeting and give us a chance to explain why this decision had to be 
made for the Sultan Club to survive.  

We also have included a survey that is of great importance to the future of the Sultan Club. We want 
your feedback! As a reward for �lling it out, we have also included a ra�e ticket that you can bring with 
you to the meeting for a chance to win great prizes, including a �at-screen TV! 

Of course, it wouldn't be a Sultan Club gathering without delicious food so we'll also have a fresh and 
delicious menu provided, courtesy of this committee.

P.S. In the meantime, ladies please also keep your calendar open on March 8 for Ladies Night 
Masquerade Ball. See you at your club!
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